Memorial Sloan Kettering

Cancer Center

New York State Hospital Facility Fee Notification

New York State law requires that patients be notified of potential hospital facility fees.
Your upcoming service may include a facility fee. Facility fees cover a portion of your
care within the hospital, such as the cost of supplies, equipment, diagnostic tests,
and/or services rendered by technicians, nurses, and other members of your care
team. If applicable, a facility fee will appear on a bill sent from our Billing Team.

For additional information, kindly refer to the Patient Guide to Billing. You can also
obtain more information relating to your services by using our Cost Estimator Tool.
We understand that managing the cost of cancer treatment can be stressful and
difficult. If you are having a hard time paying for your care, you can apply for MSK’s
Financial Assistance Program. To apply, you will need to meet certain income
requirements and provide MSK documentation such as proof of your income and your
assets, as well as information about your personal background.

This notice is a required by NYS PHL § 2830.



